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DANTROUT PUMP STATION AFFECTED BY ELECTRICAL ISSUE 

 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) wishes to apologise to customers in St 

James and Westmoreland, who are served by the Dantrout Pumping Station, for 

the disruption in their water supply due to electrical issue at the facility. 

 

Every effort is being made to resolve the issue and restore water supply to the affected 

customers in the shortest possible time. 

 

Affected areas include Dantrout, Marchman Road, German Town, Seaford Town, 

St. Leonard, Mountain Spring, Coffee Ground, Chesterfield and Gardener. 

 

The NWC regrets any inconvenience this disruption may cause and craves the 

patience and understanding of its valued customers.  

 

- End- 

 


